
03/11/2020 

MRS Georgia White 
3 Wanaka PL 
Belrose NSW 2085 
georgia.bowen@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

I am concerned about Forestway redevelopment and in particular impact on local residential 
streets such as Grace Ave towards Adam St. This road is narrow already and we shouldn’t be 
funneling traffic through narrow residential streets to create new ‘rat runs’. Cars need direct 
access onto Forestway from the shopping centre. 

Sent: 3/11/2020 6:55:06 AM
Subject: Online Submission


